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After previous discussion at the November 18th meeting, the BSA Board engaged in an 
online vote regarding whether to discontinue the Society’s active presence on the social 
media platform X (formerly Twitter).  BSA maintains other active social media accounts on 
Bluesky, Facebook and Instagram. 
 
The Board voted in favor of discontinuing active presence on X.  


